
 

Tuesday, July 20, 
2021—  Robert Friend 
on Event Groove, how 
Wellesley Rotary can 
conduct a successful 
fundraiser—6:30 –8PM 

 

Tuesday, August 3, 
2021—Service & Fel-
lowship—TBA 

 

Tuesday, August 17, 
2021— TBA 

 

Tuesday, September 7, 
2021 -  Service & Fel-
lowship—TBA  
 

Tuesday, September 
21, 2021— “All about 
heat pumps” 
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One Prof i t s  Most  Who Serves  Best !   Service  Above  Sel f  

The Wellesley Rotascope 

         Rotary Club Number 6594,  Chartered March 26, 1946 

 

Robert Friend on  

Event Groove 
                                                                                                                             

The Rotary Club of Wellesley  
Mission Statement:   

To serve others with a focus on 
strengthening communities in the are-
as of health, education and sustaina-

ble living 

——————————— 

PLEASE NOTE... 
 

A Service & Fellowship meeting is usually 
held on the first Tuesday of the month 
and a Rotary Speaker meeting on the third 
Tuesday. 
See Upcoming Programs & Events (left) 
or check the Club website for more infor-
mation. 

For the foreseeable future 
Wellesley Rotary will be  

meeting via ZOOM.                       
Visit the Club’s website for more details: 

(www.WellesleyRotary.org). 

————— 

Keep up-to-date on  
District Happenings… 

Visit the District website 
(rotary7910.org)   

———————————————- 

On June 30th Wellesley Rotary made 
an on-line donation of $600 to Rota-
ry’s Polio Fund.  This will be 
matched by D7910 (District Designat-
ed Funds) 7.5X.  Congratulations to 
all the “Happy” ones who participat-
ed. 
———————————————- 

The annual Every Rotarian Every 
Year campaign has ended.  On June 
26th contributions of $5,000 (from 10 
Rotarians and one former Rotarian) 
plus $2,000 matching, for a total of    
$7,000, was sent to The Rotary Foun-
dation.  Our thanks to all who partici-
pated. 
———————————————- 

President Linda Tighe got her year 
off to a bang with a Board Meeting on 
Tuesday, July 6th.  John Adams pre-
sented the project list proposed for 
2021-2022.  Discussion whittled fund-
able projects down to 22 with a pro-
posed budget of $22.7K.  It passed.  A 
regular meeting followed with 13 at-
tending.  We welcomed Demora 
Torres from the MBCC Rotaract 
Club.  After the Pledge     ...continued 

The following individual has been proposed for membership in the Rotary Club 
of Wellesley.  If you have any comments please make them to the President with-
in ten days of receipt of this notice. 
             Name                                                                     Sponsor 

 

Marguerite Chatelier                                                    Linda Tighe 

11 Colburn Road 

Wellesley, MA 02481 
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          Amelia Childs—7/26  
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continue…                                                               
and a moment of Silence we had Happy Dollars 
from Adams, Spoto (2), Rowbotham, Kaiser (2), 
Westerman, Tighe, Torres, Arthur and Pou. 
John	Adams	reviewed the approved Budget for 2021
-2022.  Linda then discussed a possible fundraiser in 
the Fall—a Raf�le which could raise a possible $30K.  
Tickets could sell for $20 and the fundraiser last for 6 
weeks during September & October.  Andrea	Kaiser	
and Paul	Simard	agreed to be Co-Chairs and are 
forming an active committee.  Questions remain con-
cerning sponsorship, State permit, publicity among 
other items.   It received an enthusiastic response.  
Our annual fundraiser,  Taste	of	Wellesley, is tenta-

tively scheduled for May 12, 2022 at Elm Bank.   Up-

coming meetings will have speakers at the 2nd meet-

ing.  President Linda wants to try a “hybrid” type of 

meeting in August.   The next meeting will include a 

report from the  Ad Hoc By-Law Committee headed 

by PP	Bill	Westerman	which 	has concluded updat-

ing the Club’s 2015 draft.  PP	Frank	Rowbotham	has 

reviewed.  A 2 /3rd’s Club vote is needed for approv-

al.  The Committee also included: Past	President	Vin	

Spoto, President	Linda	Tighe,  Donna	Armentano	

and  PP Tory	DeFazio.                                                                                                
 

Change is hard.  Have you every 

tried to bend a coin?                                                                             




As this Rotary year comes to a close, 
we want to thank you for supporting 
The Rotary Foundation! 
 
Thanks to you, more Rotary members in your com-
munity and around the world have been able to 
take action and make an impact. Your support of 
our Foundation meant more projects were possi-
ble, more people were served, and more problems 
were solved.  
 
Because of dedicated donors like you, our Foun-
dation has awarded over 1,900 global grants total-
ing more than $139 million so far this Rotary 
year. Together with our partners, we’ve immun-
ized nearly 3 billion children against polio since 
1988. Rotary members around the world continue 
working to keep their communities healthy and 
safe from diseases like COVID-19.  
 
Your support makes Doing Good in the World pos-
sible. Your gifts make it possible for us to respond 
to some of the world’s most challenging needs in 
communities close to home and across the globe.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, Salvatore. 
 
Sincerely, 
The Rotary Foundation  
 


